MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

125 West North Street « Post Office Box 608
Canton, Mississippi 39046
601-855-5500 e Facsimile 601-855-5759
www.madison-co.com

November 20, 2017

Attn: Tim Wilkinson — Office of Justice Programs

Re: JAG Sub-grant application match waiver
Mr. Wilkinson:

The Madison County Juvenile Drug Court (“MCJDC”) was hit extremely hard again this year by
budget cuts from the Administrative Office of Courts (*AOC”). Madison County, as
administrator of said funds, does not have the resources budgeted to fund a 25% match of any
funds that MCJDC may receive from the JAG sub-grant. MCJDC and Madison County are
formally asking for a waiver from the matching requirement of the sub-grant application. It is
MCJDC’s understanding that this letter will serve as a formal waiver from such requirement that

no further documentation is required; however, if that is not the case you may contact Amy
Nisbett, MCIDC Coordinator at 601-506-7556.

Very Truly Yours,

David Bishop
Madison County Board President



